From: emad ali

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 4:24 PM

To: PEC < pec@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Concern of planning meeting on jan 9 . 2023

Dear Heather.

My name is emad ali im living in 419 stockton st. London.. i received letter to attend planning meeting on jan.9.2023 at city hall. I have some concern regarding new building behind my house as the following

- 1. Noise during construction
- 2.dirt and safty during construction
- 3. The safty of my house and swimming pools structure during excavation

Thanks

Emad